
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rosegrove Nursery School – September 2022 

 

 

 

Library 

All children will need a ‘Green Nursery Book Bag’ which should be brought to school every day.  This will be used to 

send home letters and pictures and will also keep a library book safe.  Library books will be changed in Nursery School 

every week by your child’s key worker.  Further information about our reading competitions and the day your child will 

be changing their library book will be sent home to you soon.  Books bags can be purchased from the school office for 

£5.50 

 

Communication between school and home 

All the children will have very busy and fun days at 

Nursery School but they might not always tell you what 

they have been doing when they get home! We have 

different ways to help with this in Nursery School such as 

Newsletters, Facebook (which can be read on our website 

if you do not use Facebook), text messages and emails.  

If you ever have any concerns, please do not hesitate to 

email your child’s key worker or telephone the school.  

We are looking forward to starting our ‘Stay and Play’ 

events again this term and also inviting you into school 

for a Parents Meeting before the October half-term 

holiday. More information about these events will be sent 

home soon. 

We send home many messages via text throughout the 

year so if you change your telephone number, please tell 

the school office.   

 

 

Breakfast, Lunch and After School Clubs: 
Nursery School is open from 7.30am – 5.30pm so if you 

need your child to stay for additional hours then please 

ask.  A price list is available on the school website.  

 Starting the Nursery Day on Time:  

Nursery School starts at 8.30am and 12.30pm every day.  

Phonics is taught at the start of the Nursery sessions 

every day. Phonics is an essential part of our reading 

curriculum and children at this time are learning the 

many skills they will need to be fluent readers and 

confident writers in the future.  

Please try start the Nursery day                                            

on time so that children don’t miss                                  

their phonics lessons.  

  

Collecting children from Nursery: If someone 

different is collecting your child from Nursery, even if 

they have been given the password, please can you call 

the school office to let us know.   

 

Spare clothes: Nursery can be a messy place! Please 

make sure your child has a spare change of clothes, 

including underwear and socks, on their coat peg at all 

times (bags are provided for all the children).  

 

 

Welcome to our 
new school year! 
We hope you all 
had a fantastic 
summer holiday! 

 

Staffing Changes: There have been some changes 

to the staffing in Nursery this term.  Breakfast Club 

will be led by Leah and Sam.  After School Club will 

be led by Leah and our new TA Apprentice, Caitlin 

who will be completing her training with us. Caitlin 

will also be working with the children every 

afternoon in Nursery School.  

Teaching and TA students will be supporting the 

children throughout the year.  

Names on clothing:  Lots of children have similar 

clothing or uniform which unfortunately can get mixed up 

or lost. Please write your child’s name on all clothing and 

footwear that your child brings to Nursery so that we can 

return this to you at the end of the day. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Outdoor Learning!  
At Rosegrove Nursery we encourage the children to learn outside as much as possible.  In the summer 

holidays the builders were busy working to create an amazing outdoor space for the children to explore!  

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

      

 

 

 

During the weeks commencing 3.10.22 and 10.10.22 you will be invited to 

attend a Parent Meeting in Nursery School.  This meeting will be with your 

child’s Key Worker. They will share with you video of your child in Nursery 

School and discuss your child’s interests and next step in their learning. 

Appointment times will be sent home via text message to the primary 

contact on your child’s record. 

 

 

 

 

 

  


